LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, MAY 1, 2017

LWCC NUMBERS TO KNOW

Church Main Number is 317-254-5922. Use the extension below fo reach the following parties:

STAFF

Senior Pastor, Dr. David A. Hampton or his Chief of Staff, Shannon Lawrence - Extension 0
Minister Lynn Martin, Chief Operating Officer — Extension 1305

Minister John Ray, Minister of Worship Arts — Extension O

Rev. Steve Garrett, Minister of Ministry Development — Extension 0

Rev. Aaron Smith, Director of Outreach and Evangelism — Extension O

Mrs. Nerissa Hunt, Director of Discipleship — Extension 0

Mr. Dwayne Jarrett, Director of Media Services — Extension 0

Ms. June Ellington, Accounting Department — Extension 1304

Ms. Theresa Smith, Office Administrator — Extension O (Office Hours: Mon.-Fri. 9am-4:30pm)

MINISTRY TEAMS

Reporting a Loss or to Reach the Bereavement Team — Extension 3
Prayer Requests or fo Reach the Prayer Warrior Team — Extension 4
Requesting assistance from our Sick & Shut-In Care Team - Extension 5
Requesting Transportation Services fo Worship Service — Extension 6
Dave Collins, Chair or Church Council Members — Extension 0

Q@ VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL (VBS)
The 2017 VBS session will be June 26th — 30th from épm-8pm. There are many Volunteer Ser-
vice Opportunities as feachers and assistant feachers are needed for ages 2 - Adults. Find
out more and register to serve, in the Narthex at the VBS Table, May 28th — June 11th.

@ MEN'S CHOIR
The Men of Light will lead worship on Mother's Day, Sunday May 14th at 10:30am. We are
calling all men to rehearse the following dates: Tuesday, May 92th at 7pm (chapel) and Thurs-
day, May 11th at 7pm (gymnatorium). Please come out and make a joyful noise! For more
information, contact Minister John Ray at 317-254-5922, Ext 0.

¥ BABY DEDICATION
Baby Dedication will be Sunday May 14th during the 10:30am worship service. Please register
online - www.lovelwcc.org/baby-dedication/ (this is a direct link). Any questions should be
directed to our church office at 317-254-5922. The deadline for registration is Wednesday
May 10th .

@ SAVING LIVES
The Indiana Donor Network is in the Narthex foday with information and the opportunity to
save lives by registering to be an organ and/or tissue donor. Our member Curtis Warfield is
an advocate with IDN and a recent organ recipient will be there to assist you. For additional
information about organ donation and becoming a registered donor please go to https://in-
dianadonornetwork.org or https://www.unos.org/.'
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